INTERNATIONAL TRANSPORT WORKERS’ FEDERATION

(ITF)

Vacancy: African regional education coordinator

The International Transport Workers' Federation (ITF) is a truly global organisation. It is a federation of 621 transport trade unions in 137 countries, representing around 5 million workers.

We presently have a vacancy for a regional education coordinator in the ITF Africa office in Nairobi. The person will be responsible for assisting in the development and coordination of ITF education projects on issues such as globalisation, workers’ rights, organising, campaigning and international solidarity. He/she will assist with the implementation of courses and seminars in cooperation with the ITF’s regional structures in Africa and the Education Department in London. He/she will also help with applications and reports to funding organizations.

The successful candidate will work under the supervision of the ITF African regional secretary.

Significant experience in the field of trade union education, and project management is a requirement for the post.  Knowledge of the transport industry would also be a considerable advantage. The post involves significant travel.  The post holder must be able to write and speak good English, and knowledge of French would be an advantage.

Candidates should apply in writing by 30 June 2007, enclosing a curriculum vitae to:

Joseph Katende, African regional secretary, ITF, PO Box 66540, 00800 Nairobi, Kenya or e-mail: katende_joseph@itf.org.uk; fax: +254 20-4448020

More information about the ITF (including a full copy of the job description for this position) can be found on the ITF website at www.itfglobal.org

